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itemC-2Gulf of Alaska Trawl Bycatch Management

Pete and Margaret <mikado.kod@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 31, 2014 at 8:00 AM
To: npfmc.comments@noaa.gov

My name is Pete Hannah Kodiak fisherman and resident for 36 yrs. I'm asking you to consider Community
Fishing Association as an option in your Trawl bycatch Plan. We've been working on this issue for a long time,
we know there are 40 or so owners of boats who will receive these quotas most of them who don't go fishing, and
don’t want to give up anything. We ned the council to stand up and represent the community ,the people of this
state, and the people of this country. Please do your job and put CFA on as a option.

thanks Pete Hannah
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